New Highland Elementary School
Site Base Decision Meeting

October 13, 2006

The SBDM meeting was called to order at 2:35 p.m.

Members present were:  Kim Sweet, J.D. Duncan, Connie Goff, Pancy Jones, and Renee Cox.

The council reviewed the September minutes.  Kim Sweet made a motion to approve the minutes and J. D. Duncan seconded and the motion carried.

The council reviewed and approved the financial report for September.  Pancy Jones made a motion to approve the report and J.D. Duncan seconded the motion.

The council reviewed old business which included the school’s Literacy Plan.  Mrs. Connie Goff made a motion to approve the plan and Kim Sweet seconded the motion.  

The council discussed the following new business:

Classroom CAP size
Mr. J. D. Duncan informed the council regarding a concern over the enrichment area teachers being over CAP size during special area class time.  The council discussed a solution of  a certified teacher pulling out students for one-on-one help during this time.  The council will meet back to discuss concern after contacting central office staff about CAP size numbers.
Parents in the Classroom
Mrs. Renee Cox informed the council about staff concerns regarding parents in the building.  Although the school staff welcomes parent involvement, staff members are complaining about parents lingering during the 7:10-7:40 morning hours in the classroom.  The council decided to discuss possible solutions with staff and parents and meet at the next meeting to discuss information.
Renee Cox made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 3:35 p.m.  Pancy Jones seconded the motion.  Motion carried.  
